

14 February 2020

SSCPSPTA Notice No. 11A <u>Grade 5 and Grade 6 Parents & St. Stephen's College Parents Tea Gathering – Postponement</u>

Dear G.5 and G.6 Parents,

Thank you for your interest in Grade 5 and Grade 6 Parents & St. Stephen's College Parents Tea Gathering. In view of the public health concerns arising from the epidemic coronavirus infection, SSCPSPTA has decided to postpone subject tea gathering which is scheduled to be held on 18 February 2020. A separate announcement will be made when we have more clarity about the date to be held. SSCPSPTA is grateful for the kind consideration from parents, Dr Wai and Ms Yang for this postponement. We apologise for the inconvenience caused. For the Reply Slips and the cheques that we have received, SSCPSPTA will safekeep them until school resumes. If you have any questions, please feel free to contact Ms Eva Ip at 90339682.

Yours sincerely, SSCPSPTA



家長教師會通告第11A號 五及六年級家長和聖士提反書院家長下午茶聚會

致五及六年級家長:

多謝各位家長支持「五及六年級家長和聖士提反書院家長下午茶聚會」。鑑於近日新型冠狀病毒感染確診及懷疑個案增加,為保障各位的健康,家長教師會決定將原定於二月十八日舉行的下午茶聚會延期,舉辦日期將另行公布。家長教師會非常感謝各位家長、衞校長和楊校長的體諒,對於因延期引起之不便謹致歉。本會會保存已收到的報名回條及支票,直到復課後再另行通知處理。如有查詢,請聯絡葉小慧女士(電話號碼 9033 3682)。

 此致

 各家長
 台鑒

家長教師會 謹啟 二零二零年二月十四日